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Southern Colorado Corvette Club 

June, 2014 
The annual Soap Box Derby race was held in Pueblo on 

Saturday June 21st. The sun was hot and so were the 

racers, with many close races.  The SC3 car piloted by Dagney Norring was among the fast-

est cars of the day.  Dagney showed that having a year's experience under her belt made a 

big difference in her handling of the car.  She made it all the way to the finals of the event 

and ended up placing fourth in the Super Stock division.   

     

        Way to go Dagney!  Nice job!  Thanks 

to all the SC3 club members who came out 

to support this event and a special thanks to 

Gwenda and Larry and John and Pam from 

the CSCC who came down and cheered for 

Dagney.  

Soap Box Derby 2014 

Photography and stories by Dennis Clark 
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Southern Colorado Corvette Club 

2014 Calendar of Coming Events 

June 18 & 19 - Las Vegas Corvette Club Visit  
 
June 21– Soap Box Derby Race 
 
June 24—Regular meeting @ 7:00 p.m. at Rawlings Library 
 
June 28—Concert Train Ride, Alamosa  
 
July 22- Regular meeting @ 7:00 p.m. at Rawlings Library 
 
August 15-17 - Harchelroad Motors trip 
 
August 24-27—Lincoln, Nebraska road trip 
 
 

A large group of twenty two club members turned out for Sonic Night on Friday the 13th.  The 

group headed up to Shorty's on the Mesa for some burgers and beer.  Not only was it Friday the 

13th but the moon was also full.  Next time this phenomenon will happen is in 2049.  This rare 

calendar/celestial occurrence may also be the reason why only 16 people got their food.  The 

other 6 waited over an hour for their food.  The manager said it was due to a human error.....well 

the human error was on our part for having too large a group for their kitchen staff to handle.     

  

Sonic Night 

Recipe of the Month..easy! 
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Vegas Valley Vettes Visit Pueblo 
 
     Try saying that three times rapidly.  The SCCC had the honor of having 5 members of the Vegas Valley Vettes visit and stay in Pueblo for two nights this past 

week.  The VVV were on their way home from being at the National Corvette Museum.  Their group was much larger going out east but several members took differ-
ent routes home or went on other trips.  We were happy to show Jim & Ali, Joe & Connie, and Gene, some of the sites in our area.  Wednesday night we went to    

Gray's Coors Tavern for some sloppers....they had never heard or tried anything like them before.....they are now converts and took green chile recipes home with 

them.  The next morning some of our club members met the VVV at their hotel in Pueblo West and headed up to Bishop's Castle, again something they had never 

heard of or seen before.  They were in awe of the place.  That evening the club went to Burt and Sharon's out on the Mesa for a pot luck dinner.  There were 16 cor-

vettes at their house all parked out in their yard it was a spectacular site.  We had a great time at all of the events and we really enjoyed our visitors.  We have made 

tentative plans to meet the VVV next June for a car show in New Mexico.  

President’s Corner 
     What a turnout at our May meeting.  We had 32 SCCC members in attendance which is the largest by far since I have been with the club.  I guess we are all 

attracted to food.  Special thanks to Mark and Mike for the hospitality at our meeting at Daniels Long Chevrolet dealership.   

     With summer starting our club activities are increasing.  In June we have Sonic Night on the 13th, SkySox on the 14th, Soapbox Derby on the 21st, and the 

concert train to see the Nitty Gritty Dirt Band on the 28th.  There are also events being put on by other clubs and organizations.  Now is the time to get involved 

and participate in these fun activities. 

     Our club has been involved with the Streetscape Program in Pueblo for the past few years.  We clean along Northern Avenue from the Jack in the Box to 

Pueblo Boulevard.  For our May clean-up we had 18 people doing clean-up.  This is an outstanding turnout.  It only takes an hour to do the clean-up so let’s see 

if we can get even more members out for our June clean-up.  I would like to thank Bob and Vicki or is that Vicki and Bob for coordinating our monthly clean-

up and acting as a liaison with the city.  We have received several accolades from the city for our efforts. 

     I look forward to seeing you at one or all of our upcoming events.   

 

Save the Wave, 
Dennis 

Southern Colorado Corvette Club 

2014 Good Times 
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SAVE THE WAVE 

Sky sox baseball night, 2014 

26 brave souls  

attended the Sky 

Sox Game on June 

14th.  It was all 

about how we got 

there and back 

that counted, 

right? 


